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Pupils of the week 

Guinevere McManus 

Elena Bartliff 

Lloyd Bulman 

Mia Bennsion 

Jake Wright 

Merryn Kelly 

Hannah Adams 

Isobel Reynolds 

Home                     

discussion    

question                  

Stan asked…

What should you 

do if you see 

something you 

don’t like 

online? 

We’ve had another week filled with learning through fun. Well done to everyone 
who has been a great learning partner this week. We’re really proud of you! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

Please show 

your children 

how much you 

love them by  

ensuring they 

are secured             

safely (and    

legally) in your 

car before   

starting your 

journey.  

Our new school rules!                                                                                                        

On Monday, I met with the School Council to discuss school rules. We agreed 

that we need rules to be simple so that everyone can remember them. We       

decided upon the rights that every member of our school family should have 

and agreed that children’s behaviour should ensure that everyone’s rights are 

respected and maintained. We decided that everyone has the right to be safe, 

learn, be happy and feel valued and respected. Well done, School Council! 

Keeping children safe online                                                                                                 

You may think you know what your children are up to online, but can you answer 

these questions with confidence? Do you know the content of the games your chil-

dren play? Do you know who their online ‘friends’ are or who they are talking to via 

their gaming platform? Are the games they play, apps they have or online content 

they watch age appropriate?  Do you know how long they spend gaming? Are they 

online when you’re asleep? It’s good to be curious! 

Coronavirus: We will only close our school if told to do so by the Government or Public Health England. 

Treasure hunt family fun!                                                                                                    

The RAFT annual Teacher Treasure Hunt will take place after school on Monday 

30th March. This is an event for families to enjoy (children are not allowed to take 

part unaccompanied). Children solve  clues on a clue sheet (these are purchased 

in the Royal Oak pub at the start of the hunt) to lead them to different shops. In each shop, there 

will be a member of staff in disguise! Children write down the name of the staff member and then 

take their completed sheet back to The Royal Oak pub to claim their prize! It’s great fun, folks! 

Sport Relief                                                                                                                 

Thank you to everyone who supported Sport Relief today,       

wearing sports clothes to school and running a mile! The children 

had great fun being active this afternoon, whilst raising money for 

a great cause. You really are a very generous bunch! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

                                                    After School Clubs *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

Handwashing 
Public Health England recommends that in addition to handwashing before eating, and after     

coughing and sneezing, everyone should also wash hands after using toilets and travelling on public 
transport.  Here’s a link to a fun NHS handwashing video for children: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S9VjeIWLnEg 

Coronavirus 
Coronavirus is something that’s on everyone’s mind at the moment. As a school, we receive  
daily updates from the Department for Education, offering information and  guidance. We are 

encouraging children to wash their hands regularly with soap and water and have bought        
alcohol based hand sanitiser for each classroom and  staffroom, the office and main reception 

area. If you are worried about Coronavirus, or need further information, please call the         
Coronavirus helpline on 0800 0468687 or visit DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

  
  

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy                                   

**Homework Club (Y2 – Y6) 

Mrs Murton’s classroom in the 

Lower School 

Advance warning: There will 

be no Homework Club on 30th 

March. 

**For your child to access Home-

work Club, please email Lesley at 

l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 

reserve a place. Children will not 

be allowed to turn up to sessions 

without a secured place. 

3.15pm - 4.30pm 
Mrs Ricketts 

*Art club (Y4,5,6) 

 

Learning Lounge in Lower School 
Please note: All 10 places have  
now been allocated. 

  
  

Tuesday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 

Choir Y2 – Y6 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Simon Carson Sports School 

Roseberry Y5/6 Football 

Team 

(No spaces left, sorry!) No charge 

 3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*LEGO 

(EYFS – Y6) Lower School 

Hall 

  
  

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Sports 

(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

  

Please let Mrs Channing know if you would like to run a club on 

a Thursday after school and are happy to go through a DBS 

check to do so! 

  
  
  

Thursday 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Davis 

Cross Country Y3-Y6 
Children taking part MUST     

ensure that they have kit and 

appropriate footwear 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 

Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk                                                             

Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 

  
  

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 

*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 

Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend their 

club so that we may let providers know and they may adjust their  

attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

